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TO ALL VAUGHAN MEMBERS OF TC LOCAL 1976 AT CPKC: 
 
 

Brother and Sisters, 
  
You have all been waiting for your payment of the award given by the Arbitrator earlier this summer. 
You have all been working hard and continuing to do your day-to-day work without a hiccup. This is a 
true demonstration of our membership here at Vaughn living up to our commitment of doing our job 
as required. The company on other hand has not followed the same commitment when it comes to 
this award.  
 
Please find attached a notice sent to CPKC LR to get them moving on the Arbitrator’s award concerning 
the Lunch breaks. 
  
While we work on getting this issue resolved, we as members will keep our commitment and we have 
advised the company that our patience has run out and that they are expected to keep theirs. 
 
In Solidarity, 
 
Nancy, Manny and Jeff 
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